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Dear Sirs,

I wish to add my objection to the Local Plan for Winwick. The infrastructure is not adequate for the addition of
extra houses proposed by the plan. The roads are currently overused and the additional houses would be
catastrophic for the Local and surrounding areas. Pollution would be increased dramatically, going against
everything the country is trying to achieve climate wise. The local schools, doctors and dentists would not have
the capacity to deal with the influx of extra people and the ambience and atmosphere of the village would be
ruined forever. I feel strongly that you are putting profit before quality of life, the extra pollution created will
cause health problems and affect the community in a detrimental way.

Please reconsider the plan and consider the community, wildlife and  beautiful village we live in and put them
before profit.

Yours faithfully

Helen Wareing




